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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-11-01 Pages: 317 Publisher: Tsinghua University Press.
basic information title: object-oriented programming tutorial (universities. IT planning materials) Original
Price: 33.00 yuan Author: Ren Hongping Press: Tsinghua University Press Publication Date :2012-11-1ISBN:
9787302300489 Words: 490.000 yards: 317 Edition: 1 Binding: Paperback: 16 commodities Weight: Editor's
Summary object-oriented programming tutorial from the object-oriented so?ware the point of view of
development. java language aids. focuses on the idea of ??object-oriented programming. methods. techniques.
and object-oriented programming principles. allowing the reader to a more comprehensive understanding of
object-oriented so?ware development and implementation process better understand and master the design of
object-oriented programming. Object-oriented programming tutorial is divided into nine chapters. from the
object-oriented so?ware development Overview talk. including the basic concepts of object-oriented. unified
modeling language uml content. program design patterns to help readers lay a good object-oriented
programming and design basis; followed about the basics of java programming language; then the main line
of the three-tier programming mode. respectively. to explain how the problem domain classes. graphical user
interface. data access class design and implementation. and between them interact together to complete the
system functions. including the design and realization of the important concepts of object-oriented:
encapsulation. inheritance. polymorphism and between classes. database access. and exception handling;
finally explain web-based application development. The appendix describes the object-oriented programming
tutorial java application development environment for myeclipse (with tomcat) the installation and usage
instructions as well as explanation of the terminology and vocabulary commonly used object-oriented
programming. Object-oriented programming tutorial as institutions of higher learning in computer-related
professional and so?ware engineering professional object-oriented programming course materials. but also as
a learning reference book for university teachers. software developers and computer scientists...
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